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To whom it may concern,
 
Please do not revert to the corruptible system where people do not need identification to vote.
 
I have volunteered at electoral booths and as a scrutineer for some years. The recent state
election, which required voter identification, was a step in the right direction and the measure
was widely supported by those I spoke with.
 
It is only reasonable that, for the most weighty act of any citizen – voting for our government –
there should be some formal identification required to show that the person is entitled to vote,
and is not voting fraudulently.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
David van Gend

Toowoomba 4350
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